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A.I.B.F. and supporting churches,
Praise the Lord, I hope this letter finds you doing well and rejoicing in the Lord!
We have truly had an amazing month of October with 2 Sundays in a row of high attendances- (40 and 41). In total for the month, we saw 36 saved from personal soulwinning, 2 ladies got saved during church services and 5 converts baptized! God has continued to bless our church with visitors and souls being saved!
It’s amazing to think about how much God has done here in Elizabeth City. Everything has gone so much better than I anticipated, and it is nothing short of a miracle. Since we started just, 10 months ago, we have seen 245 souls saved and 25 baptisms! Praise the Lord!
This past Sunday we were visited by an evangelist, Brother Fred Smith from Huntsville, AL. He was here visiting family and he was such an encouragement to me and our church. When he visited on Sunday morning, he brought his extended family with him, some of whom are not saved. What an opportunity we now have to reach them with the Gospel!
We are now preparing for our Military Veterans Sunday on Nov. 7th and our Thanksgiving Service on Nov. 21st. Please pray that God will bless us on those 2 special days. I will have an update on those services in the next letter.
Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and financial support that make all of this possible!
Your friend,

Pastor Jon Nettesheim
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